Southern Links Subdivision
Meeting Minutes
October 1, 2013
Call to order

Dean Danklefsen called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm at the Owasso City Library meeting room. There were no HOA members present.       
Roll call
	John Reckinger   P
	Gary Hunczak P
	George Overall P

	
	
	Dean Danklefsen   P


Approval of minutes from last meeting
Minutes from the last meeting were posted on the website.
	Treasurer’s Report
	Gary gave a summary of the Treasurer’s report. We have approximately $40,000 combined in checking and savings.  
	All but 11 homeowners have paid dues for this fiscal year. It was agreed by all on the board that updated liens would be placed on these eleven homes. The balances for these same homeowners equals approximately $20,000 

New business: 

· John Reckinger brought a bid for replacing the entrance corner wood section fencing with brick. The bid was from McIlhaney Construction. They will tear out the old fence, install a 3’ deep footer w/rebar and then build a four foot brick fence to match the current red brick on the columns. They will then install a 2’ crisscross wood fence on top of the brick fence. The price is $3,820. The board voted 4-0 to accept this bid. John will notify the homeowner in the Village and Dean will notify the homeowner in the Estates. The contractor will need two weeks’ notice as they will need to order the brick to match.  
· Gary will call the City of Owasso and have the sprinkler systems turned off at the meter. 
· Dean has now replaced six lights in the landscaping at the entrance. We will need to purchase more of these from Lowes. They seem to burn out fairly quickly.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our monthly meetings for 2014 will continue to be held in the Owasso Library meeting room but will be moved to the first Monday of each month. 
Adjournment
· Upon completion of the meeting, Dean made a motion to adjourn. All approved.  
· The next meeting will be November 5, 2013 at 6:30 at the Owasso Library. 

Minutes submitted by:  Dean Danklefsen
